
GVT-Jhabua Received Appreciation for Increasing the Numbers of  
Kadaknath Poultry House 

 
Consortium Advisory Committee Meeting to review National Agricultural Innovation Project 
(NAIP) was held at Krishi Vigyan Kendra, Jhabua on 15th June, 2013. The project is funded by 
Indian Council of Agricultural Research, ICAR and implemented by Gramin Vikas Trust in Jhabua. 

CAC meeting was addressed by Prof. A.K. Singh, Vice Chancellor, Rajmata Vijayaraje Scindia 
Krishi Vishwa Vidyalaya in Gwalior. Dr. A.S. Tiwari, Chairman, CAC expressed happiness and 
satisfaction on activities and achievements of the project. He highlighted the work done in the 
project especially on Kadaknath rearing, vegetable and spice production, vermi-composting, 
etc. CAC members appreciated the increasing numbers of Kadaknath poultry houses. CAC 
members also visited the project areas. 

Mr. Rajeev Khanna, Regional Programme Manager; Mr. Umesh Sharma, Sr. Programme Officer; 
and Project Coordinator, Mr. Saurabh Vyas represented GVT-Jhabua in this meeting. 

 

 

 


